
 
 

 
 
FEBRUARY 2021 
 
February is a great time for your student to get ahead of the crowd by thinking about a spring 
advising appointment. Priority Registration begins March 25th so securing an advising 
appointment soon will give your student an opportunity to have the conversation about 
registering for classes before that date gets here. Students can find their earliest date to register 
for courses here.  
 
NKU Homecoming Events and Alumni Weekend 
Though it looks a bit different this year, NKU’s Homecoming and Alumni Weekend are right 
around the corner. NKU students, families and alumni can Norse Up to the Roaring Twenties by 
participating in several different events. From ordering an NKU Spirit Box delivered straight to 

https://inside.nku.edu/registrar/registration/priority-registration.html
https://inside.nku.edu/alumni/events/2021-alumni-weekend.html
https://inside.nku.edu/financialaid/scholarships.html
https://inside.nku.edu/financialaid/scholarships.html
https://inside.nku.edu/housing.html


/covid19.html
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fnkuparents&data=04%7C01%7Cgibsonb9%40nku.edu%7C160c5d66da4849986ae208d8c9197575%7Cac3218551f554d0bb2fa531085ca3022%7C0%7C0%7C637480458475142725%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ZzMJUtofNUbOtixxAsvsq81wkkqXFWw1cbiaqq4f2Do%3D&reserved=0

